Sasha Linker

From: Ronald Soderwall <_>

Sent: Sunday, October 06, 2019 3:07 PM
To: CommaAsst
Subject: Re: case No. 15/003

After reading Susan Shelley’s Opinion article, in the Sunday OC Register regarding campaign finance reporting
requirements, it would appear that, as an “independent” candidate, she was caught in a double standard for her
campaign finance accumulation. Apparently, from the few examples stated, if you are a candidate who is outside the
party affiliation recognized by the adjudicators, you are fined at a higher rate.

It is obvious that such a double standard could discourage citizens who would wish to run for public office if they were
other than the “recognized” party affiliation. This practice must be researched and corrected immediately!

Ron Soderwall
Santa Ana, CA

Sent from my iPhone





